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A B O U T  T H E  C O V E R
A COMPETIT ION o f

11 religious art took place
in Juhannesburg recently,
orawrng enlnes lrom many
renowned South African
artists. Our picture was
t^ken at Gallerr l0l in
J o h a n n e s b u r g  w h e n
M a d a m e  F e r n a n d e
Haenggi. owner of the
gallery, was still sorting
the entr ies. The winning
works of a are on display

6dl/er',y /0/ is but one of
the many art gal leries
opened in Johannesburg
during lhe last ten years.

CENTRAL NEWS, March 1962

They represenl a growing
interest in art in Southern
Africa. This growing in-
terest is also evident from
lhe increased demand for
books on art.


